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~:)'sM r . II. R. Denton, Director e REceli,3a '3Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation -

,
'

,

U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION I 1982s L-
"Isa%Q!ypt 'fWashington, D. C. 20555 2'

"
h0C %Dear Mr. Denton: N ,8

*U h'DOCKET NOS. 50-266 AND 50-301
SEMIANNUAL MONITORING REPORT

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2

Enclosed herewith is the Semiannual Monitoring Report

for the Point Beach Nuclear Plant, Units 1 and 2, for the period

from July 1 to December 31, 1981. This report is submitted in

accordance with Technical Specification 15.6.9.3.C and contains

information regarding plant releases, new fuel receipts,

environmental radiological monitoring, and leak testing of sources
during this reporting period. Forty copies of this report are

being forwarded to you under separate cover.

Very truly yours, '

&J <i .

Assistant Vice President
C. W. Fay
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